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	 	 	 	 Melinka Inspection


On August 8, 2023 Newport Rigging Group 
performed a visual inspection of the Melinka masts 
and standing rigging at Safe Harbors Marina in 
Portsmouth RI. The masts had been on the hard for 
a year and we inspected, lubricated, dressed, 
stepped and tuned them. Both Reckmann Furlers 
were fully dis-assembled and inspected as well. All 
rod cold heads were found to be satisfactory and 
both rigs were tuned to their previous settings. The 
rigs and rigging are capable of offshore sailing. We 
recommend the rigs and rigging be fully serviced 
every 4 years.
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Regards,


Phip Hallowell


